FOOD DRIVE!



Dear Parents,

The Elementary School Community Service seminar group is going to be conducting a Food Drive. The food donated will be taken to the Community Food Pantry. We would ask that the students please bring their food items starting on Dec. 15. The last day to collect items will be on Dec. 17. The list below has some of the items that the Food Pantry is currently in need of but all items will be accepted.

MOST NEEDED:

Pancake Mix (just add water kind)
Syrup
Peanut Butter
Jelly/Jam
Canned soups of all kinds (including creamed soups)
Canned Fruits
Canned Beans (refried, black, navy, pinto, chili, etc.)
Spaghetti
Spaghetti Sauce
Dry Pastas and Noodles
Saltine Crackers

ALSO NEEDED:

Graham Crackers
Tomato Sauce

Cheddar Cheese Soup
Canned Vegetables
Canned Meats (tuna, ham, chicken, salmon, mackerel, beef)
Rice
Dry Beans
Instant Dry Pudding
Jello Mix